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With courtesy of the Admin of the fallen Chateau Montrefort, Etienne d'Arden, we now have the much shorter and more
convenient domain www.bretonnia.org, additional to the already known www.roundtable-bretonnia.org.


 






Technically, it's just a redirect. Feel free to use it, out of convenience or old habit! 
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